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		Transmitted by the Compressed Gas Association (CGA) and the European Industrial Gases Association (EIGA)
		Global recognition of UN and non-UN pressure receptacles
1.	The Compressed Gas Association, (CGA) and the European Industrial Gases Association, (EIGA) wish to advise the Sub Committee of Experts on the Transport of Dangerous Goods that they do not intend to hold any discussions on the Global recognition of UN and non-UN pressure receptacles at the forty ninth session.
2.	Both CGA and EIGA have been spending considerable effort working on transport of pressure receptacles between the United States and Contracting Parties of the ADR. As much of this work should be complete by the third quarter of 2016, the intention of CGA and EIGA is to progress this at the fiftieth session of the Sub-Committee of Experts on the Transport of Dangerous Goods
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